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Report for Year Ending December 2015 
 
 
Through careful management we were able to make substantial grants in 
response to this year’s applications from the school. An excellent relationship 
continues between the Trust and the School with regular discussions taking 
place about grant requests, to reinforcing the school’s educational strategies. 
 
The request for education based IT, was granted.  Our transparent process 
allows monies to be channelled throughout the year, supporting activities as 
they arise. 
 

The Trust has spent money maintaining its asset, The Schoolhouse, a cottage 
next to the school. We continued with a programme of routine interior and 
exterior maintenance and this year a regular rent review, by the Valuation 
Office Agency. 
 

Notwithstanding the current financial climate, the Trust’s finances are in a 
healthy state.  We anticipate being able to continue supplying the school with 
grants that enhance the wellbeing of both pupils and staff.  
 
The treasurer has filed a summary of the annual accounts, which have been 
independently examined, and the details of the trustees, with the Charity 
Commission, where they can be viewed, by all, on-line under The Crudwell 
Free School.  I have attached the full accounts for the Parish. 
 
The Trustees are: 
 

Interegnum Trustee Vicar of Crudwell  

Nigel Gilhead Chairman/Secretary Trustee  

Michael Dallas Treasurer Ashley PCC Treasurer 

Peter Gilchriest Trustee Former School Governor 

Cathy Butcher Trustee Crudwell Churchwarden 
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